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IRAMOO PRIMARY SCHOOL NO. 5152 

GRADE 1 PERFORMING ARTS LESSONS, 
WEEK BEGINNING JUNE 26, 2017 

 
Monday, June 19, 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Next week during Performing Arts lessons, our Grade 1 students will be filmed 

performing a simple rock video clip.  Costumes are often an integral part of 
these clips so we would like the students to bring a simple change of clothes 

(own choice) to their Performing Arts lesson next week. 
 
Your child will need his/her ‘costume’ on the grade’s Performing Arts lesson day: 

 
Monday  Grades 1AB, 1MM  
Wednesday  Grades 1JB, 1ND, 1DE, 1EH 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this. 
 
EMMA WALDRON & MELANIE TASSONE 
PERFORMING ARTS TEACHERS 
 
 


